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Students Invited to Audition for SWOSU
Theatrical Productions
08.24.2011

Auditions for Southwestern Oklahoma State University’s theatrical productions during
the 2011-12 year are scheduled for August 30 at 7 p.m. and August 31 at 3 p.m. at
SWOSU’s Hilltop Theatre.

Auditions are open to all SWOSU students, regardless of major. There are two
productions this year. The first, Lobster Alice, is a comedy scheduled October 6-8. The
second is a children’s show, Jack and the Beanstalk, with performances February 2-4.

Auditions are for both productions. Students do not need to have anything prepared
for their audition. Perusal scripts are available in Steve Strickler’s office in Campbell
Building 126-F.

For more information, contact Strickler at 580.774.3082 or at
steve.strickler@swosu.edu.
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